
School Board Workshop: September 8, 2025

Subject: Parent Survey Results

Presenter: Paul Downer
Communications Coordinator

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Review

DESCRIPTION:

BHM Schools conducted a Family Satisfaction Survey from May 28-June 11, 2025. The 
survey was sent by email and text to more than 5,000 parents, and 1,279 responses 
were received, a 23.3% response rate.

Respondents were asked to rate both the overall district and individual schools in 
multiple areas, including academics, overall experience, communication, sense of 
belonging, and more. Our objective is to administer this survey annually to identify what 
we are doing well, where we can improve, and to maintain responsive communication 
with our families.

Families had the opportunity to respond to a variety of questions that mixed multiple 
choice options with written responses to provide specific reasons for their answers.

Administrators have received reports specific to their school, and an overview of district 
and school results will be provided at the workshop.

ATTACHMENTS:
• Parent Survey


